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Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 

Greetings from the International Students Office, Panjab University! 

 

Thanks for your continued support to us. We are now compiling all the 

international collaborations and achievement of Panjab University. Kindly send 

the report of your international activities, along with supporting pictures. There 

is no specified time period, so please feel free to send us all you have, whether in 

soft copy or hard copy. 

 

Please do send your input before February 15, 2022. 

 

Thanks 

Regards 

Sd/- 

Dean, International students 
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